SPO ALERT

Date: February 5th, 2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Subject: AWARD - Foreign Language Interpretation and Translation Services

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has executed 46
Contracts for Foreign Language Interpretation and Translation Services. Please see attached.

( Eoreign Language Contractors )

The new set of Contracts will be effective February 29, 2024 and can be used by Statewide
Eligible Agencies and Cooperative Members. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact Stephanie Stevens stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov.

Thank you!

Stephanie Stevens, MS

Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities

ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona

Physical Address: 1400 W Washington, Suite 3100, Phoenix AZ 85007
Mailing Address: 1802 W Jackson St # 100, Phoenix AZ 85007

(602) 364-2662 | stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uwq80lun7O3bB1fntrM4-izkUT-pCOrE/view?usp=drive_link

